
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Author Lorna McCann will be visiting our school on Monday, 25th February to 

meet the children and share her books. 

Lorna will read her new book ‘Felix - the Small Boy with the Big Imagination’ and will be talking 

about her life as a children’s author.  She will also be taking questions from the children and 

running some creative workshops with them. 

If you would like to purchase a copy/copies of Lorna’s books on the day please complete the 

form below. 

The children will also have the opportunity to have their book signed by the author. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Child’s Name: _________________________________ 

Year/Class: _________________________________ 

Please indicate which of Lorna’s books (and how many) you’d like to purchase. They are £8 

each 

Wendy and the Biscuit Tree 
 

 
 

Felix - the small boy with the BIG imagination 
 

 
 

 

Total enclosed (CASH only please): ______________________ 

Please return this form and payment to school by the following date:  Wednesday, 13 

February. 

Website: www.lornamccannauthor.co.uk  Social Media: Twitter: @LornaMcCannPR   Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/lornamccannauthor/ 

 

 


